Alexander, Jacquelyne

From: Dan McCarter <danrmccarter@gmail.com>
Sent: ‘Monday, October 03, 2016 10:47 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: 101 Scenic Highway Designation

Dear Board of Supervisors,

| am asking that you support the 101 State Scenic Highway Designation along the beautiful Gaviota Coast. I am retired
and travel quite a bit. When | plan a route to my destination | always choose a Scenic Highway route. I will even go out of
my way to take the scenic route. | am not alone in this route planning strategy.

The unobstructed view of the Channel Islands National Park from Gaviota is among the best ocean views in the world, |
know, I've been so many places around the world and still my spirit is boosted by the Gaviota Coastal views.
This route certainly deserves the designation. Besides, this is free advertising for our wonderful county. What a bargain!

Best regards,
Dan McCarter



